From: Kunin, Lisa [Lisa.Kunin@vermont.gov]

Sent: Thursday, December 11, 2014 1:08 PM

To: Zeno, Tracy

Subject: Designation Letter

Attachments: Forests, Parks and Recreation Designation Letter 12-11-14.pdf

Tracy,
Would you like us to mail the original to Megan Lang?

Lisa

Lisa Kunin

Executive Assistant to the Governor
Lisa.Kunin@state.vt.us
802-828-3333

Visit Governor Shumlin’s Online Resources:
Website | Facebook | Twitter | YouTube



http://governor.vermont.gov/
http://www.facebook.com/Governor.Peter.Shumlin
https://twitter.com/#!/GovPeterShumlin
http://www.youtube.com/user/VTGovernor

PETER SHUMLIN

Governor
State of Vermont
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
December 11, 2014
Megan Lang

Planner, State & Local Assistance Programs
National Park Service

200 Chestnut Street

Philadelphia, PA 19106

Dear Ms. Lang,

The State of Vermont, through the Vermont Department of Forests, Parks and Recreation is
pleased to administer Vermont’s portion of the Land and Water Conservation Fund. We have
enjoyed great success with this program, and supported outdoor recreation in many communities.
[ am writing to notify you that Craig Whipple, Director of State Parks, has been appointed as the
Alternate State Liaison Officer (ASLO), as the previous ASLO (Ed O’Leary) has transitioned

into a new position.

Please contact my office with any questions or concerns.

Li’eter Shumiin
Governor
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